
Effective January 1, 2025, the New York State Department of Civil Service will 
discontinue The Excelsior Plan option for all NYSHIP Participating Agencies. 
Your agency has made the decision to offer The Empire Plan as your health 
insurance option for the 2025 plan year.

Scan the QR code to access an online presentation highlighting 
additional benefits that will be available when your Empire Plan 
coverage becomes effective on January 1.
For more information about The Empire Plan and/or to  
access this presentation without scanning the QR code,  
visit NYSHIP Online at www.cs.ny.gov/employee-benefits.
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